
 

Utility Demand Response (DR) Bill Credit Workshop 

 

NG3 | 2018-06-26 

Wednesday, June 27, 2018: 9:30 AM to 4:30 PM 
PG&E @ 77 Beale Street | San Francisco, CA 

Teleconference: 866-832-3002 | Passcode: 7708062 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Introduction, Housekeeping and Safety Announcements, Roll Call 9:30 to 9:40 AM |  
15 mins. 

   

2. Utility Cost Accounting Concepts Presentation 
Goal: Provide “level-set” of cost accounting terms, concepts, and delineation of 
nuances/differences between Utilities’ processes and methods 

9:45 to 10:45 AM | 
1 hour 

   

3. Utility Bill Credit Proposal Presentations 
Goal: Present supporting and detailed information on the Utilities’ bill credit 
proposal filings of January 30, 2018 

10:45 AM to Noon 
| 1 hour 

   

 Lunch Noon to 1:00 PM | 
1 hour 

   

4. Review Methodology of Utilities’ Proposals, Clarify Details 
Goal: Connect concepts from Agenda Item 1 (broader Utility cost accounting) with 
Agenda Item 3 (specific Utility proposals) and resolve any knowledge gaps 

1:00 to 2:00 PM | 
1 hour 

   

5. Discussion 
Goal: Explore and discuss – Are there any missing elements? Are there 
disagreements or disputes in methodology? If so, what elements have the potential 
for consensus to be reached? What are the alternatives? What elements can be 
tabled or “parked” for resolution at a later time or in the Advice Letter (AL) process? 

2:00 to 4:00 PM | 
2 hours, w/15-min. 
break 

   

 Adjourn Between 4:00 to 
4:30 PM 

 

Energy Division has been authorized by D.17-10-017 to facilitate a workshop within 60 days of the Utilities' 
filing of their proposed approach to "determining the bill credit to end cost recovery of a Competing Provider's 
customers no longer eligible to participate in the similar demand response program...." [OP 3, D.17-10-017]. 
The purpose of this workshop is to gain feedback and develop consensus and/or alternatives on said 
proposal. 
 
Background: On January 30, 2018, SDG&E, SCE, and PG&E (the Utilities) filed their bill credit proposal. Parties 
served informal comments on the Utilities' proposed approach by March 1, 2018. Within 30 days of this 
workshop, the Utilities are to file a Tier 3 Advice Letter (AL) with (1) a consensus approach or (2) one approach 
and other alternatives. [OP 5, D.17-10-017] Background documents, along with the Utilities' presentations, 
supporting narratives, and workshop details can be found at http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/general.aspx?id=7032. 
 
Additional Information: Inquiries about this proceeding or the workshop can be directed to Natalie Guishar at 
natalie.guishar@cpuc.ca.gov. On-site attendance by RSVP only to Sebastien Csapo at sscb@pge.com. 
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